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MEDI-CAL ELIGIBILITY BRANCH INFORMATION LETTER NO.:  I06-01 
 
TO:  ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS  
  ALL COUNTY MEDI-CAL PROGRAM SPECIALISTS/LIAISONS 
   
 
 
SUBJECT: NOTIFICATION OF UPDATED FAX NUMBERS AND CONTACT 

PERSON FOR REPORTING OF OTHER HEALTH COVERAGE TO THE 
THIRD PARTY LIABILITY BRANCH – CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF 
HEALTH SERVICES  

 (Reference: All County Welfare Directors Letter Number 03-39) 
 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform the counties that the California Department of 
Health Services (CDHS) is updating the fax numbers and contact person for the 
reporting of other health coverage to the Third Party Liability Branch (TPL) – CDHS.  
 
The new numbers for fax transmission are (916) 650-6585 or (916) 650-6582. 
The new contact person at TPL is Michele Hill at (916) 650-0581. You may also e-mail 
your requests to (wats@dhs.ca.gov).  
 
If your county contact information has changed, or if you have questions regarding this 
notice, please contact Lea Latsis, at llatsis@dhs.ca.gov or (916) 552-9487. 
 
Original signed by  
 
Maria Enriquez, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 
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